
Dear Enfield Strategic Planning team

Thank you for providing an opportunity for comments on the draft Local 
Plan.

I am writing to object to the following Policies: SP PL10, pages 80-87, 
and Figure 3.11; Policy SP PL9, pages 77-80 and Concept Plan Figure 
3.10; Policy SA45: Land Between Camlet Way and Crescent Way, Hadley 
Wood, page 364; Policy SA54, page 374; and Policy SA62 page 383 and SP 
CL4 pages 277-279 - all of which propose the de-designation of Green 
Belt for housing and other purposes.

Paragraph 8.2.1 of the London Plan 2021 states that the Green Belt
"performs multiple beneficial functions for London, such as combating 
the urban heat island effect, growing food, and providing space for 
recreation. It also provides the vital function of containing the
further expansion of built development."

Given the many benefits of the Green Belt, as described in the London 
Plan, I am strongly against the proposals in the draft local plan to
de-designate these sites.

Kind regards


